BOARD of SUPERVISORS



City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco 94102-4689
Tel. No. 554-5184
Fax No. 554-5163
TDD/TTY No. 544-5227

MEMORANDUM

Date:

March 1, 2017

To:

Jonas Ionin, Director of Commission Affairs

John Rahaim, Director of the Planning Department

Aaron Starr, Manager of Legislative Affairs AnMarie Rodgers, Senior Policy Advisor

From:

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

Subject:

c:

Urging the Planning Commission to Adopt General Plan Amendments

Defining Family-Friendly Housing (File No. 170162)

On February 14, 2017, the Board of Supervisors adopted Resolution No. 49-17, sponsored by Supervisors Yee, Ronen, Safai, Sheehy, Kim, Breed, Peskin, Fewer, Cohen, Farrell, and Tang

(File No. 170162, Urging the Planning Commission to Adopt General Plan Amendments Defining Family-Friendly Housing), effective February 24, 2017.

Please find the attached courtesy copy of the Resolution for the Planning Commission's information and consideration.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the Office the Clerk of the Board at (415) 554-5184.

Members, Board of Supervisors